Re: Permit Question :
john.kleinschmidt to: Amy Clark 02/03/2011 01:40 PM
Cc: SBade, william.fieselman, curtis.berg, jana.faris, john.kleinschmidt

Given that most of the DFC's projects are either
larger than an acre or

less than 5000 sq ft, the impact to contractor doing
business at the DFC

would be minimal. In addition, since EISA is the
standard for all future

storm water projects and the Fed Govt is trying to
meet these standards,

being consistent between the MS 4 program and the
EISA legislation is an

advantage. Lastly, having a regulatory driver to
ensure compliance is a -

benefit to the govt therefore, YES, please make sure
it is consistent.

Thanks

John C. Kleinschmidt

DFC Environmental Program Manager
Denver Federal Center

Phone: 303-236-2858

Cell: 303-868-0795

Clark.Amy@epamail
.epa.gov
To

john.kleinschmidt@gsa.gov
02/03/2011 11:30
cc
' AM
william.fieselman@gsa.gov,

SBade@Geosyntec.com

Subject
Permit
Question

John - Can you let me know if GSA would like to have
contractors get a
construction stormwater permit at land disturbing
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activities equal to or

greater than 5,000 square feet versus the normal 1
acre or greater

requirement? I'm trying to get you a revised draft
by next week so any

information you can provide on what you would like in
the permit would '

be helpful. Thanks!

Amy Clark

EPA Region 8

Stormwater Coordinator - Temporary Detail
1595 Wynkoop St.

Mail Code: B8P-W-WW

Denver CO, 80202

303.312.7014 (office)

303.312.6116 (fax)

- http://www.epa.gov/region8/water/stormwater
' Send me an e-mail if you would like to receive

updates related to :
stormwater permits, BMPs, and NPDES regulations.



